“THREE-DAY FISHERIES MEETING SCHEDULED

‘To Be at Gold Rush
Hotel in Anchorage
Decemb_e'r 16.-18,'

. The Technical Assistance Division at AFN, Inc. has
scheduled ‘a three-day fisheries meeting to be held Dec.
16-18, 1975 beginning at 8:30 a.m. at the Gold Rush
Hotel, 598 W. Northern Lights Blvd., Anchorage, Alaska.

" The purpose of the meeting will be to establish a

statewide Native Fisheries Or-
ganization to strengthen Native
control of the industry. Some
major topics. to be: covered at
the meeting are:

1. A Native-controlled “mar-

keting association for all sea- °

food products
2. Better prices for fishermen
3. Market stabilization
4. Volume intent

5. Location and types  of
plants )

6. Utilization of - existing
plants >

7. Construction of new plants
and pick-up stations

8. 'Utilization ‘and develop-
ment of fishing areas

9. Processing techniques

10. Working out problems
‘with the “limited ‘entry  pro-
gram ha

11. Development .of a posi-
tion on the 200-mile limit

12. Assistance to fishermen
in financing gear and vessels.
~13.. Training—management,
processing,  maintenance, - ac- .
counting.and marketing.

We would encourage anyone
interested in attending the meet-
ing to come and- share your
ideas "and suggestions, If you
have any questions, feel free
to contact the Technical Assist-
ance Division at AFN, Inc.



